TOWN OF HARWICH

Building Department
732 Main Street
Harwich, MA 02645

Telephone: (508) 430-7506

November 20, 2023

Shelagh Delaney
Harwich Planning Board

RE: Adjusted application for the change to a two-family use at 86 Miles Street

Dear Shelagh,

I have reviewed the current Adjusted application for the change to a two-
family use at 86 Miles Street. I believe that this application qualifies under
section 325-51N to be considered for a Special Permit.

As I had commented in the past, the additional access to an abutting public
road would be allowed as a matter of right.

Please feel free to contact the Building Department to discuss this further, as

necessary.

Respectfully,

i -

Jack Mee
Harwich Building Commissioner




